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28th February 2024 

Dear Parents 

 

TOAST - £6.60 (33 days @ 20p per day) – Summer 1 Term  

Tuesday 9th April – Friday 24th May 

If you would like your child to have TOAST as a break time snack, please log in to your MCAS account 

to make payment.  

 
You will be able to make payment until Friday 21st March 2024 on your MCAS account. 

 
PLEASE NOTE: We no longer add any late payments. 

 

PLEASE speak with your child first to confirm that they want toast before you pay for this. 

Please note that this payment is payable per half term and is non-refundable if your child is 
absent from school.   

This is only for children in KS2. 

KS2 can bring in fruit if they wish for a break time snack. 

 

Yours sincerely 

P.Coulson 

Mrs P Coulson 
Administration Assistant 
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